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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Machin

May 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

Swimming Lessons at Ormiston Horizon Swimming Pool

As part of the National Curriculum, Year 6 will be taking part in swimming lessons during the Summer Term. Details as below:

	
	First Session
	Last Session

	Year 6


	Tuesday 5th June  2018
	Tuesday 10th July 2018


Your child will need to bring their swimming kit into school each week.

All children will need to bring a swimming towel and swimming cap. Girls will require a one piece swimming costume and boys will require trunks (no swimming shorts are allowed).  

As swimming is a compulsory part of the National Curriculum, a note must be provided if your child is not swimming at any time. If you wish for your child to wear goggles during lessons, a signed note must be provided by parents.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 Team
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